

Meadow Grass Drive Water Main Replacement Project: Construction Update

Dear Valued Customer,

Tualatin Valley Water District (TVWD) is making steady progress on the **Meadow Grass Drive**Water Main Replacement Project in your neighborhood. See photos below.

TVWD's Construction Maintenance Crew has successfully installed new 8-inch ductile iron water main under NW Meadow Grass Drive, from NW 174th Avenue to NW Somerset Drive. Additionally, they are about halfway through installing new main on NW 172nd Place.

Next, the crew will install new main under NW 171st Place.

Each customer's water service line will then be connected to the new water main, which will require a temporary water service shutoff lasting approximately 60 minutes per house.

Water service lines are the pipes that connect homes and businesses to the water main under the street.

To complete the project, a contractor will pave NW Meadow Grass Drive, NW 171st Place, and NW 172nd Place.

Work is estimated to be complete in August 2024.

For additional information about this project – including what to expect during construction - visit TVWD.org/MeadowGrass.

Questions?

Customer Service: 503-848-3000

Email: Communications@TVWD.org

Website: TVWD.org/MeadowGrass

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding as we improve the water system in your area.

Project Webpage







1850 SW 170th Ave Beaverton, OR 97003 (503) 848-3000 | tvwd.org Unsubscribe